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Placing neonics in the RUP category is a good idea, especially since I believe the problems
have been caused by applicators lacking proper training.

However, banning PPI applications of chlorpryifos is very short sighted. Oregon growers
currently have no effective, labeled alternatives for all their crops. Without chlorpryifos they
will have no other options for control of some soil insects for their high value vegetable seed

crops.
Sincerely,

Ted Hake

Research Director SSGWO
Ted@HakeAgConsulting.com
503-507-7994
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